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INSPECTION SUMMARY  
 
Project Name: Milton Logistics Hub Project 
Proponent Name: CN Railway Company 
Inspection Date: December 15, 2021  
 
Project Description: 
 
The Canadian National Railway Company (the Proponent) is planning to construct and operate an intermodal 
logistics hub designed to transfer containers between trucks and railcars in an area of rapid urban growth. The 
Project would include a railway yard with more than 20 kilometres of track and be located in Milton, Ontario, 
about 50 kilometres west of Toronto. 
 
Link to Decision Statement: Minister's Environmental Assessment Decision Statement - Canada.ca (iaac-
aeic.gc.ca) 
 
Overview: 
 
The Enforcement Operations Team of the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (IAAC) conducted a site 
inspection of the Milton Logistics Hub Project on December 15, 2021. The project is not yet in the construction 
phase. The inspection was part of the planned inspections for the project. 
 
Site Inspection Details:  
 
Over the 1-day inspection, multiple areas of the project were inspected. Those areas included Indian Creek, 
5127 Tremaine Rd., tributary and pond at 5381 Tremaine Rd., and the barn and homestead located at 5269 
Tremaine Rd. The main purpose of inspection was to obtain baseline understanding and context of site layout 
prior to construction. 
 
Compliance with the following Decision Statement conditions was verified, where applicable: 
Condition 2 – Consultation  
Condition 4 – Atmospheric Environment 
Condition 5 – Water  
Condition 7 – Fish and Fish Habitat 
Condition 8 – Migratory Birds/ Species at Risk 
Condition 11 – Physical and cultural heritage and structures, sites or things of historical, archaeological, 

paleontological or architectural significance 
Condition 13 – Independent Environmental Monitor 
 
If you have questions relating to the Agency’s enforcement activities, or if you have reason to believe that there 
has been a contravention of the Impact Assessment Act, you may contact us at enforcement-
applicationdelaloi@iaac-aeic.gc.ca. 
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